
 
 

 

Town of New Durham 
Zoning Board of Adjustment 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

                                   THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 13, 2014 

7:00 PM @ The New Durham Town Hall 

 

(Recessed from 14 October 2014) 
 

You are hereby notified that an Acceptance and Public Hearing 

will be held by the New Durham Zoning Board of Adjustment on 

Thursday November 13, 2014 at 7:00pm at the New Durham Town 

Hall. 

 

CASE: 2014-05 
 

Application submitted by Joseph & Cheryl Mullen. The applicant is seeking 

a Variance to Article VI Section C- 2 of the New Durham Zoning 

Ordinance in order to permit the construction of  a three bay garage no 

closer than 58 feet from the intermittent stream, with associated driveway 

impacts, maintaining at least a 30 foot vegetated buffer along the stream. 

The property in question is located at 287 South Shore Road (Tax Map 113, 

Lot 77). 

 

The Public Hearing may be convened if the application is accepted 

as complete. 

 

Posted 10/17/2014 

Amy Smith 

 

 

 
 

 

Town Hall PO Box 207  .  4 Main Street New Durham, NH 03855-0207  .  603-859-7171 


